
 

 

30th November 2022 
 

Dear Year 10 Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Revision strategies and Reading Evening 

On Thursday 8th December, we are providing an evening on “How to help your child with 

revision and Reading for their exams”. This will demonstrate activities that could be used to 

revise and the ways in which they can be supported by parents or other adults. With the 

greater focus on the examinations; the increased content with the specifications and a 

reduction in NEA marks, it is even more important that students learn how to learn and recall 

knowledge. As teachers and parents, it is important we support and work on these methods 

with our children, so they are to achieve their full potential. 

Reading fluently and precisely is a key skill that needs to be practised in order to be used 

effectively in GCSE exams and beyond. Reading in an exam is a very different skill to reading 

for pleasure and this evening will take you through strategies that students can adopt in order 

to become more proficient in this skill.  

The evening will begin at 6.30pm and lasts approximately one hour and a quarter. It is 

designed for adults and students to attend together, so that the ideas and methodology are 

shared and understood by both parties. 

To book a place on the course for you and your child, please use the link below: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSca8nQLuhtojsfV7V53s9WkMisUH4WZo6zWY

QDLpJRooTLUJA/viewform?usp=pp_url 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Ruth Jennings   Mrs S Butt 
Deputy Headteacher   Principal Assistant Headteacher 
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